
 

D.V.A. Circular No. 2022 –18               May 05, 2022 

 
 

DVA OFFICE CLOSED ON MAY 07, 2022 

 

Please be informed that due to the anticipated traffic congestion due to the 

road closures in connection with the various miting de avances of 

presidential candidates on Saturday, May 07, 2022, the DVA office will be 

closed on this day. Normal operations will resume on Tuesday, May 10, 

2022, the day after the May 09, 2022 national and local elections. 

 

Thank you. 

 

DVA Management 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


